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A Note from Principal Alford

Hello Memorial Elementary families!

World Autism Awareness Day is today, April 2nd. This day is meant to bring more of an
understanding to people about what autism is. This diagnosis may have personal or professional
significance to you as you may know someone that has autism. Educationally speaking, a student
with autism could have a lot of knowledge and interest in a subject (math, sci, literacy, etc) but social
skills may need additional assistance. Just like anything else we do, the more background and
information we have the better we are prepared to understand. Please consider supporting Autism
Awareness Day tomorrow by wearing clothing items which are blue or puzzle piece patterns like in
the picture below. Here are some resources as well to look over in case you have any questions.

● National Autism Association: Autism Fact Sheet
● Mass General for Children: 30 Facts to Know about Autism Spectrum Disorder

Have a superb Sunday!
Adrian

1

https://www.sau17.org/4/home
https://www.sau17.org/4/Content2/436
https://pto-membership-drive-38389.cheddarup.com/
https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/290/my%20files/academic%20calendar%202022-2023.pdf?id=4941
https://sanbornregional.linqnutrition.com/Menus.aspx
mailto:helpdesk@sau17.net
https://nationalautismassociation.org/resources/autism-fact-sheet/
https://www.massgeneral.org/children/autism/lurie-center/30-facts-to-know-about-autism-spectrum-disorder
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Mark Your Calendars! Important Upcoming Dates

● April 3: Please wear blue for World Autism Awareness Day
● April 7: Invention Convention forms due
● April 18: Invention Convention
● April 21: No school—Professional Development Day
● April 24-28: No school—Spring Vacation

2023-2024 Sanborn Regional School District Academic Calendar

The Sanborn Regional School District calendar for the academic year 2023-2024 has been approved
and is available to view or download here.

Food Services Menus & Information

View or download the April breakfast and lunch food services menus here on
our website. This page also contains information on the free meals program
and how to set up and replenish your student(s) food service program
account in MySchoolBucks.

Sign Up for Text Messages from Memorial School

If you haven’t already done so, we encourage you to sign up to receive
text messages from Memorial School via School Messenger to be
alerted to important news and information. Please see the
instructions on this flyer to sign up!

2022-2023 Memorial School Yearbook

You may now place your order for the 2022-2023 Memorial School
yearbook. Each copy is $16 (or an additional $4.50 to upgrade to hard
cover). The last day to purchase is Thursday, April 20, 2023. Here are the
details on how to order your copy.

Memorial Elementary School | 31 West Main Street | Newton, NH 03858 | www.sau17.org
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http://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/Academic%20Calendar%202023-2024_03-15-23.pdf?id=7488
https://www.sau17.org/4/Content2/458
https://www.sau17.org/4/Content2/458
https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/School%20Messenger%20Flyer.jpg?id=4683
https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/School%20Messenger%20Flyer.jpg?id=4683
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12zcbTNcg0TSWgGb_6oopyA01g4TJaUVpsTUJHZduMO0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12zcbTNcg0TSWgGb_6oopyA01g4TJaUVpsTUJHZduMO0/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.sau17.org
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Counselor’s Corner

Choose Love this April!

Hello wonderful families! We are so glad the weather
is getting warmer and we are seeing more sun! Here
are some awesome ways that you and your students
can keep the positivity going and CHOOSE LOVE this
April!😃

You may also view a larger image of or download
the CHOOSE LOVE April calendar pictured below here.

Memorial Elementary School | 31 West Main Street | Newton, NH 03858 | www.sau17.org
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https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/Choose%20Love%20April%202023.png?id=7509
https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/Choose%20Love%20April%202023.png?id=7509
http://www.sau17.org
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Deadline extended and each invention recognized!
Invention Convention comes to Memorial School!

Dear Memorial Students and Families,

This year we are excited to introduce
Invention Convention to our school! The
convention is a great way to allow students to
problem-solve creatively and make the world
a better place to live.

All participants will be awarded a
certificate!

Almost every day we use an invention that has made our lives easier or better in some way. Not all
inventions have to be complicated. In fact, some of the best inventions happen by accident.

The Invention Convention will allow your child to think like an inventor. If your child decides to
participate, he/she will be designing or improving an invention that will solve a problem in their home
or community. All of the work is to be completed at home. Students should submit this “Intent to
Invent” form to register for the convention. Deadline extended to allow a bit more time for our
inventors to work on their creations! Intent forms are now due by April 7th.

The Invention Convention will be held on the evening of April 18th from 6- 7 pm. All inventions
will be allotted a tablespace of 3 feet x 3 feet. Due to limited space in the school, the inventions will
need to arrive on the day of the Invention Convention.

Please limit yourself to helping your child only with time management skills and design work that
requires adult supervision, (e.g., hot glue guns). Guide your child where necessary but let the final
project reflect his/her own individual effort and design. At the Invention Convention, inventors will
need to answer judges’ questions about all aspects of design. To promote equality, we are limiting
the amount each child may spend creating to $30. Don’t forget the power of recycled
materials!

I look forward to sharing the joys of inventing with your child at the Memorial School Invention
Convention, Tuesday, April 18th!

Marianne Klemarczyk, M.Ed, Memorial School Invention Convention Coordinator

Memorial Elementary School | 31 West Main Street | Newton, NH 03858 | www.sau17.org
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https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/Intent%20to%20Invent%202023%20NEW.pdf?id=7510
https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/Intent%20to%20Invent%202023%20NEW.pdf?id=7510
http://www.sau17.org
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PTO Update

Thank you to everyone who has already participated in upcoming events!We have received
over one hundred forms so far from students voting for the spring dance theme. And springtime raffle
basket entries have been rolling in all week. As a friendly reminder, both forms are due back by
Monday, April 3, so please hop to it if you’re planning to participate!😉 Here are the details in
case you’ve missed them:

● Springtime Raffle Basket: Items include a dozen cookies from Celebrations by Chrysty!
Funds raised will be used for spring/end-of-year events for students! This flier went home
with students last Friday, March 24, and tickets are available for purchase here on
Cheddar Up. Or check out the Memorial PTO Facebook page for more details!

● Spring Fling Dance: The Memorial School tradition is back! Our spring dance will be held
Friday, May 19. Students received both this save-the-date flier and this flier and form to
vote for the dance theme (forms are due by April 3).

● 5th Grade Celebration Class Shirts: Students have the opportunity to submit a shirt design
that will then be voted on! The winning design will be featured on this year's shirt!

Next meeting: Please join us for our next meeting Thursday, April 20, at 6:30 pm at Memorial
School. All are welcome!

━━━━━━━━━━

World Autism Awareness Day is April 2nd!

Every April is World Autism Month! The Light It Up Blue campaign
celebrates Autism Awareness worldwide.

Please wear blue on Monday, April 3rd to support kindness, increase
understanding, and show your support for Autism Awareness.

Memorial Elementary School | 31 West Main Street | Newton, NH 03858 | www.sau17.org
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https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/memorial%20spring%20raffle%202023%202%20pages.pdf?id=7499
https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/memorial%20spring%20raffle%202023%202%20pages.pdf?id=7499
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/springtime-basket-raffle
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/springtime-basket-raffle
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064932512325
https://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/Memorial%20Spring%20Dance%20Save%20the%20Date%202023.pdf?id=7500
http://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/Spring%20Dance%20Theme%20Vote.pdf?id=7501
http://www.sau17.org/userfiles/518/My%20Files/Spring%20Dance%20Theme%20Vote.pdf?id=7501
http://www.sau17.org
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Kindergarten Registration is Now Open at Bakie School

If your child will be 5 years old by September 30, 2023, and
you are a resident of either Kingston or Newton, NH, he or
she is eligible for full-day kindergarten for the 2023-2024
school year.

Please visit the Bakie School kindergarten registration
page for details or to register your child. For questions,

please contact Kim Rousseau at 603-642-5272, Ext. 101 or send an email to krousseau@sau17.net.

━━━━━━━━━━

Camp Sanborn Registration is Now Open

Memorial Elementary School | 31 West Main Street | Newton, NH 03858 | www.sau17.org
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https://www.sau17.org/3/Content2/572
https://www.sau17.org/3/Content2/572
http://www.sau17.org
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Community Events, Activities & Programs
Easter Egg Hunt | Saturday, April 8, 9:00 AM | Kingston Recreation Department

Are you ready to hop into the spring? If so, come join the Kingston
Recreation Commission at their annual Easter egg hunt on Saturday
April 8, 2023. PLEASE BE THERE AT 9 AM at the Kingston Recreation,
24 Main Street. All children are welcome to a morning full of egg hunting,
prizes, crafts, and a chance to meet and take a picture of the Easter
Bunny himself! The Kingston Recreation Commission will be providing
yummy snacks and refreshments but don’t forget to bring your Easter
basket to fill up with eggs! Any questions or concerns, feel free to contact
Recreation Director Paul Butler at 603-531-3337.

Seacoast Youth Flag Football | Spring 2023
Seacoast Flag Football's spring season starts April 22nd. This coed flag football
league for ages 3-17 is the largest NFL in New England. offering 10u, 12u, and 15u
female leagues.Click here to learn more and register.

Sanborn Baseball & Softball | Spring 2023 Registration is now open for all levels
wishing to participate in baseball or softball this spring. The four baseball divisions start
with t-ball for ages 4-6 and go through Majors for ages 10-12. The five softball divisions
start with ages 7-8 and go through ages 15-16. Click here to learn more and
register.

Memorial Elementary School | 31 West Main Street | Newton, NH 03858 | www.sau17.org
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https://www.syffl.com/
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/kingstonybsnh
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/kingstonybsnh
http://www.sau17.org
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Thank You

As always, thank you for your support, and please don't hesitate to reach out to us with any questions
or concerns.

Adrian Alford, Memorial Elementary School Principal Aalford@sau17
Meredith Davine, Memorial Elementary School Assistant Principal Mdavine@sau17.net

Memorial Elementary School | 31 West Main Street | Newton, NH 03858 | www.sau17.org
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